
 
 

 

Medicare Supplement Dental Discount 
 

PEHP Medicare Supplement members are eligible for the dental discount program if 

they are not enrolled in another dental plan. This is not a dental plan, rather it provides 

members PEHP’s dental pricing for procedures.  

Submit claims to PEHP as your normally would. The claims will be processed to show 

the member their responsibility, which will always be 100% of the contracted rate. 

 

 


